MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF THE

SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

Meeting held at the Nassau Bay Resort Hotel at 7:00 a. m., Wednesday,
April 9, 1975.

PRESENT: Gene Lindquist
Jim Wyatt
Al Ligrani
Lionel Garcia
Fred Joy
Chuck Jacobsen
Dave Lang
By Baldridge
Dean Woodruff
Harry Jennings

Jim Wyatt reported on Bay Area Service Council. Moved and passed
that Space Center be a member of the Council, which is an information
only association.

Jerry Pennington approved for membership as additional active to
Roy Iles.

Dave Lang reported on the '"Up With People'' program.

Harry Jennings - Secretary




